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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2020              Dated: 29.01.2020 
 
To, 
 
Shri. P.K.Purwar, 
CMD, BSNL 
New Delhi -110001. 
 
Subject  Non standardized installation at CLS, New Telephone Exchange Port Blair– 

Reg. 
Respected Sir, 
 
We would like to bring to your kind  notice about the Non standardized installation at CLS, New 
Telephone Exchange Port Blair in Andaman Nicobar Telecom Circle. In this regard, kindly find 
enclosed herewith the letter received from the Circle Secretary, AIBSNLEA, . Andaman Nicobar 
Telecom Circle which is self explanatory. 

Sir, CANI Project equipments were installed by M/s NEC in New Telephone Exchange Port Blair 
and the expected DC load of the equipments is 450 Amps. For the mentioned load, the capacity 
of Battery Banks to be installed should be at least 5000 AH since this Cable Landing Station will 
be full responsible for the entire Bandwidth of Andaman & Nicobar Islands including other TSPs, 
Defence and A & N Administration. 

But, it is observed that the qualified technical officers have installed 02 Battery Sets of 400 AH 
and connected with armored cables.  The capacity of Battery and installation cables are entirely 
not standardized and not expected from an engineer. In case of Power cut the Battery and 
Cable due to the load may even burn and lead to shut down of transmission equipments of CLS, 
further a huge loss to all TSPs including BSNL . 

It will not be good for BSNL if such an activity occurs and BSNL can’t justify the outage of 
equipments too. 

Hence, it is requested to kindly intervene in the matter and arrange to issue necessary 
instructions to the Officer concern to change the existing Battery Banks with recommended 
Battery Banks and retain glory of BSNL. 

                                                         With kind regards   Yours Sincerely, 
-sd-                                                                          

(S.Sivakumar) 
`          General Secretary 

Copy for kind information and necessary action to:  
1. Shri Sheetla Prasad, Director (CM), BSNL Board, New Delhi-110001 
2. Shri A.M. Gupta, GM (SR) BSNL CO, New Delhi –110001 
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